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September 2023

Important Message: Beware of Fraudulent, Malicious, Suspicious, Misleading Websites, Phishing Emails
Text Messages (SMS), Messaging Apps or Social Media Accounts and Scam Calls

BOCI-Prudential Asset Management Limited (“BOCI-Prudential Asset Management” or the “Company” or “we”)
would like to remind the public to beware of fraudulent website and always stay vigilant in respect of suspicious
calls received from time to time.

Please note that www.boci-pru.com.hk is the official website of BOCI-Prudential Asset Management. We have
not authorized any agent or third party to use any of our trademark and/or materials, including but not limited to
texts, images, graphics and/or photos, to set up other websites relating to the Company. If you have any doubts,
please do not click onto the links of the relevant websites or provide any information through those websites.

In addition, if you have any doubts as to whether a call is received from staff members of the Company, please
feel free to call our Company hotline 2280 8686 for enquiries.

BOCI-Prudential Asset Management Limited
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